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Survey activity week of May 14, 2018 

King County’s contractor will begin survey work to confirm the location of the County’s Coal Creek 

Trunk sewer pipeline.  This survey will help to inform design of a project to replace the pipeline.   

You may see surveyors on private property where King County has existing pipe and in some areas 

of Coal Creek Natural Area. 

Project description 

King County Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) is planning to upgrade a regional sewer line that 

serves Bellevue and Newcastle. The existing pipeline was built between 1966 and 1991 in an area 

that looked very different from today, with a smaller population. The pipeline is nearing its maximum 

capacity and needs to be upgraded to meet the growing needs of your community. When complete, 

the new sewer will provide safe and reliable service for another 50 years or more. 

Schedule 

This project is in the planning phase. In late 2017, the project team began field work to confirm the 

recommended alternative. King County will begin project design in 2018.  We expect project 

construction to begin in 2021 and conclude by 2024. We will provide schedule updates as work 

progresses.  

King County will work with the community every step of the way 

Whether you live, work, recreate or commute in the area, we know you’ll have questions and 

concerns about this project. King County is committed to keeping you up-to-date. We will ask for your 

thoughts and input during the project. Our team is in the process of reaching out to neighbors and 

organizations in the project area.  

For more information 

Visit the project Web page: http://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 

Contact Monica Van der Vieren at monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer
mailto:monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov


 
 
 

2 
 

COAL CREEK SEWER UPGRADE 
MAY 2018 

NAME OF INCIDENT 
MONTH, DAY,YEAR 

NAME OF INCIDENT 
MONTH, DAY,YEAR 

 

Where does your wastewater go? 

The Coal Creek sewer line serves the City of Bellevue. The water you use in your home or business travels 

down the drain to the City’s sewer system. King County collects that wastewater from the City of Bellevue and 

routes it to South Treatment Plant in Renton. 

 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 

206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

http://edit.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/system/south.aspx

